Superior Court of California

COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ
Justice With Dignity and Respect

Julia Hill 701 Ocean Street, Room 110
Procurement Specialist Santa Cruz, CA 95060
Phone: (831) 420-2378

November 1, 2019

Re: Notice of Award of RFP #19-02 Architect Services for Court and Office Facilities

The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Cruz (Court) has completed its
evaluation of the RFP process and intends to award the contract to Spector Corbett
Architects Inc., 54-C Penny Lane, Watsonville CA 95076. Contract negotiations will
commence with the preferred bidder and should they result in no agreement, the Court
will proceed according to its procurement policies.

Thank you for the time that was invested in the proposal process. Anyone seeking to
protest the award must formally notify the Court within five (5) court days from the date
of this letter. Protests shall be sent to James Owen, Director of Finance at
james.owen(@santacruzcourt.org. Information regarding protest requirements can be
found at https://www.courts.ca.gov/documents/jbcl-manual.pdf, Chapter 7.

Sincerely,




